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Docket Nos. 50-237
and 50-249

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATIN: Mr. Dennis L. Farrar
- Director of Nuclear Licensing
Post Office Box 767 -
Chicago, I11inois 60690

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated June 11, 1984, which

~ was filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulatfon (ONRR) for re-
view. This application transmitted reformatted Technical Specifications
for the Dresden Station Unit Nos. 2 and 3 to fmprove legibility and ver-
satility. Fees pursuant to 170.22 were not remitted with your applica-
tion. , ‘

Based on informatfon provided by the ONRR staff as the result of their
preliminary review of your application, it has been determined that a
Class II fee ($1,200) and a Class I fee ($400) are appropriate since
the changes are administrative in nature and involve a duplicate unit.
Therefore, you are requested to remit the sum of $1,600 to this office.
If -the ONRR staff's final review of your application reveals that these
fees are not appropriate, you will be notified and any necessary adjust-
ments will be made. -

| Sincerely,

Originad Bigmon by:

Reda ¥. Digc-
Reba M. Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
O0ffice of Administration

| 8408170017 840810 ;
f’ EDR ADOCK 05000237 - )

- e

|

OFFICHE >
SURNAME >

DATE R

NRC FORM 318 (10-80) NRCM 0240 OFFICIAL RECORD COPY






